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March 10, 2017 
 
 
Dear Grade 8 Families 
 
We are looking forward to the upcoming Journey’s program that is taking place 
right after the March Break.  Due to the work to rule situation that presently 
exists, we are informing you that we have had to make a slight change in 
scheduling.  At this time, the students in Mr. Martinelli’s class will be attending 
the Journey’s program on Wednesday, March 22nd & Thursday, March 23rd.  Ms. 
Mayer’s students will be attending on Wednesday, March 29th & Thursday, March 
30th.   
 
We apologize for this switch, however, we know that this will be in the best 
interest of the students as well as the programming for this great excursion. 
 
Please make sure that your payment has been made as soon as possible & this 
can be done through the school on-line system.  The staff at the Journey’s office 
will also need the exact number of parents attending the dinner & we would 
appreciate it if you could clarify this for us by making the appropriate payment on-
line. 
 
We thank you for your support & cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
B. MacDougall 
Principal 
 
 
 


